Allen Phillips, Logistics Coordinator, MEMA

Robert Nadeau, Regional Manager, MEMA Region II

Doug Forbes, Jr, Local Coordinator, MEMA Region II

Re: Emergency Relief Supplies Logistics Planning for Martha’s Vineyard

Gentlemen,

I called Scott Erickson to ask him if he would be willing to wait until after the summer season to do our Emergency Relief Supplies Logistics Planning Project. I did this because of the time constraints that the summer season puts on the Island participants (Airport, County, Steamship Authority, off-loading and transportation companies, security services, etc.). He agreed to the wait but expressed disappointment, as these things have a tendency to get put off indefinitely.

Scott also told me that Allan Phillips is interested in seeing areas like ours get logistics plans in place.  Since our other supporting agencies are extremely busy during the summer season, I would suggest the following, if you are willing.

I could meet with Allan at his office or Region II over the spring and summer to begin to exchange the information that would be needed to build the sections of our plan relating to coordination between the County EM and the Airport Manager for the off-load site; for off-loading equipment and personnel; for transporters, staging personnel, security services, etc., and for the arrangement for staging areas and distribution sites, etc, and lastly for the communication planning necessary for the transmittal of status reports to the Town Emergency Managers.

This should expedite the planning process when we do the project in the fall.

Please let me know if this is acceptable to you.

I have sent a copy of this email to Scott Erickson, FEMA Log so that we’re all on the same page.

Thank You,

Chuck Cotnoir, Director

Dukes County Emergency Management Agency

Scott Erickson, FEMA Log

Re: Emergency Relief Supplies Logistics Planning for Martha’s Vineyard

Scott,

Thank you for helping me out in the rescheduling of our meetings.

As you have seen from my previous email, I have offered to meet with Allan Phillips over the spring and summer to begin exchanging information relative to our Emergency Relief Supplies Logistics Plan for the Vineyard, if he is willing.  

I would also like to extend this offer to meet and exchange information dealing with FEMA supported logistics operations, over the spring and summer, with you, as well. I can meet you anywhere in the State, at a place and time that you find convenient. FEMA is an integral part of our logistics plan.

Please let me know if this is acceptable to you.

So that we’re all on the same page, I have sent a copy of this email to Allen Phillips, Logistics Coordinator, MEMA, Robert Nadeau, Regional Manager, MEMA Region II, and Doug Forbes, Jr, Local Coordinator, MEMA Region II.

Thank You,

Chuck Cotnoir, Director

Dukes County Emergency Management Agency

